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EighteenStudentsTry 
For Bus License
''’'Largest gKoup r£ stu­
dents eves tc take the bus 
driver’s tes-t” complfited 
their cheek up liast week, 
says Principal Weaver.
Th«se students passing 
the tes.t are in line for 
driving s bus rr being a 
substitut% next year.
The names of all these 
students are listed below: 
Billy Liles, Rex Vick,
Jimmy Bennett, Thomas Ma- 
Keel, Joe Earp, Chalmas 
Boykin, Hilton Lamm, Wes­
ley Medlin, Bcbby Turnage, 
Hoyt Brown, Richard Dement, 
Bobby Liles, Mack Eatmon, 
Marion Warren, Joan Bran­
non, Rebecca Jo : Lamm,
Nelda Mae High, and Nancy 
Me(^lin»____________________

Beginners Class Is 
Smallest In Years

Number of pre-school
children reporting for 
clinic gave evidence that 
the first grade next year 
would have the smallest 
group in years.
Only 29 children reported. 
There were four that did 
not come.
Doctor Chamblee, Mrs, Doz­
ier, and Mrs. Strickland 
checked the children's 
teeth and tonsils and vac­
cinated them for diptheria 
and small pox, if they had 
not had the vaccination be­
fore.
Parents were also given 
advice for making any phy­
sical correction that 
might be necessary for 
their child.

* CHANGE OIL 
LUBRICATE CHASSIS 
TEST— SERVICE BATTERY

* FLUSH RADIATOR

Bissette's 
Texaco Contsr
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See Us Today For Your

Lawn O r Porch Furniture

And

VENETIAN
Colors:

Whiter; 
and

Oyster

BRILEY FURNITURE COMPHNY
BAILEY. N. C. ■PHONE 3121
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